
I	accidentally	got	flattened	when	a	bulletin	board	fell	down	while	I	was	sleeping.	I	don't	
really	mind	being	flat	because	I	could	have	a	lot	of	exciting	adventures	this	way.	I	can	be	
carried	and	mailed	and	taken	in	bags	and	purses!	I	can	be	photographed	with	everything!	


I	want	to	be	your	favorite	Cover	Girl!	I	found	out	that	I	love	to	travel	and	I	love	all	things	
having	to	do	with	babies	and	little	children.	I	recently	spent	time	visiting	at	Step	by	Step	in	
Puyallup.	They	are	a	wonderful	organization	that	has	helped	thousands	of	families	in	the	
local	community,	giving	babies	a	healthy	start	and	moms	the	skills	they	need	to	thrive.

 

I decided that I would love to visit clubs across the state and see what they do and 
what organizations they support that are similar! Hopefully the clubs will take me 
to meetings, projects, outings, events or anywhere they are doing things 
benefitting babies. I would love to have my picture taken with you!


The clubs will post my pictures on our GFWC- Washington Facebook pages and 
share my adventures with others, that would be superb! 


If you use my hashtag ...  #flatMabel everyone can easily find me! And if clubs  are 
also willing, they will email my pictures to our webmasters 
(webmasters@gfwcws.org) and our Clubwoman Editor 
(washingtonclubwoman@yahoo.com) who will be posting as many pictures of me 
as possible! I would love to see my face everywhere!!

 

I am hoping to mark on the map all the cities, states, and countries that I visit. Join 
us for the next two full years of adventures!

 


 


Kim Skagen, 
GFWC~Washington State 

President

Thank you,

Mabel and President Kim

Hello, let me introduce myself. My name is Mabel 
Daisypatch, but you can call me flatMabel. I know you 
probably find that to be an unusual nickname, but after 
I explain what happened to me, you'll agree that it is 
the perfect nickname. I am the face of the President's 
Special Project for the next two years!

http://webmasters@gfwcws.org
mailto:(washingtonclubwoman@yahoo.com



